
COUNTY OF DELAWARE 
ADDENDUM # 2 

 GOVERNMENT CENTER COMPLEX FIRE ALARM REPLACEMENT (eDPW-060425) 
 

The County of Delaware advertised on the County of Delaware’s website/PennBid and in the Philadelphia 
Inquirer and Daily Times newspapers the Invitation to Bid for:  GOVERNMENT CENTER COMPLEX FIRE ALARM 
REPLACEMENT (eDPW-060425) on April 22, 2025. Bids are to be received via PennBid on Wednesday, June 4, 
2025 @ 11:00 a.m. 

 
 

***BID QUESTIONS, CLARIFICATIONS AND ANSWERS*** 

REVISED SPECIFICATIONS AND DRAWINGS HAVE BEEN UPLOADED. 


